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August 31,2023

To whom it may concern,

Appreciation for Collaboration and Future Partnership

I'm writing on behalf of Save the Children Norway to express sincere gratitude for our collaboration with
Save the Children Romania on the "Inclusive Education for Children and Youth at Risk - A School for
Everyone" project, funded by the EEA and Norwegian Grants 2014-2021.

Our joint effort to prevent school dropout and enhance inclusion for at-risk children, including those with
special educational needs, underscores our shared commitment to creating a brighter future for all
children. Through our collaboration with Save the Children Romania, we've engaged in activities designed
to improve education and community engagement. Exchange visits between experts have enriched our
teams and led to the adoption of enhanced methodologies, benefiting the children we serve.

Despite initial Covid-19 obstacles, we adapted the Student Needs Action Pack (SNAP) to the Romanian
context in spring 2022, solidifying our collaboration and determination.

Looking forward, our partnership remains invaluable. Save the Children Norway is fully dedicated to
continuing this journey, focusing on inclusive education and empowerment. Although specifics of future
projects are pending, our commitment to working with Save the Children Romania remains steadfast.

In addition, the sudden influx of refugees from Ukraine further underscores the relevance of our project's
adaptability. We stand ready to address emerging challenges while maintaining our unwavering focus on
children's well-being.

In conclusion, | express gratitude for your support. Together, we've made meaningful strides in shaping a
brighter future for vulnerable children. The passion exhibited by both teams fills me with pride, and I'm
confident our joint efforts will continue to create lasting change.

Thank you for your belief in our partnership. For further inquiries or information, please feel free to contact
us. We eagerly anticipate the chance to strengthen our collaboration for the betterment of childrenin
need.

Warm regards,
/A
Bifgitte Lange
CEO, Save the Children Norway






